
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses latest political situation developments, proposed
initiatives with Al-Samarrai

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the head of Azim Alliance,

Representative Muthanna Al-Samarrai on 5/18/2022, and discussed solving the existing political

crisis in a way that guarantees the interests of the country and achieves the aspirations of

the Iraqi people. H.E. reiterated his call to invest time and consider possible initiatives,

adding that these initiatives came out of the current crisis and there must be treatments that

guarantee the representation of the components in a way that achieves balance and stability.

His Eminence stressed the importance of adhering to the decisions and laws issued by state

institutions, indicating the importance of keeping constitutional timings and not leaving

matters open, which jeopardizes the legal and constitutional structure of the political system.


